
I've owned and lived in the home at 2473 S Lima since 1983. We moved after ten years
at 12683 E Exposition when the Stapleton aircraft noise became bothersome. Our 
neighborhood, Eastridge, began in the late 1960s. My spouse and I would like to live
in our home until we no longer can live independently, hopefully another twenty 
years. In the last year, disrupting aircraft noise has markedly increased. During 
daylight savings time, aircraft sounds often make us pause back yard conversation in
evenings and on week-ends.

As best I'm able, I've studied the issue. Please follow the Aurora City Council 
recommendations and specifically reject these recommendations:

#3--implement 010 degree departure heading for jet aircraft at night
#4--Test 24-hr flight track between 350 and 010 degree headings
#5--elimination of preferential runway use.

I don't expect NIMBY but respectfully request FSIMBY--fair share in my back yard.

Thank you,

Jane E & Earl J Carstensen
2473 S Lima Way
Aurora CO 80014


